
CARGILL DISTRICT COMMUNITY FOUNDATION (CDCF) 

999 Brant/Greenock Town Line-Box 29 

Cargill, Ontario 

N0G 1J0 

Dear Members of Brockton Council; 

 The Cargill District Community Foundation, a newly formed Registered Non-Profit 
organization founded this year, replaces the Cargill and District Community Fund that was a 
past sub-committee of Brockton for many years.  The newly formed foundation will be working 
for the Brockton Community for many years to come with it’s dedicated volunteers while 
following its Vision and Mandate. 

 This past summer, a committee was formed to organize and host Cargill Homecoming 
2024.  This committee will be a sub-committee of the newly formed CDCF.  This event is 
planned to be held August 1-5, 2024 at the Cargill Community Centre and park grounds.   

 This event will be a large- scale reunion within the hamlet of Cargill, with anticipated 
family friendly events for all ages.  This event will be requiring the help of many volunteers and 
Brockton’s service groups and in return supporting their organizations.  There are an estimated 
3000 attendees expected, that will be boasting tourism in Brockton.   

 We, the Executive of the CDCF, are kindly requesting seed money of $20,000 to $25,000 
from Brockton, to aid in deposits for tents, children activities, rentals, parade bands, and 
weekend entertainment for all ages.  If approved, the loan will be paid back within 60 days of 
the conclusion of the event. 

If you have any question, please contact anyone from the list below. 

We thank you for taking the time to consider this request.   

CDCF Executive: 

Willie Dales-President-519 881-5589  willieselectric@hotmail.com 

Pennie Wilhelm-Vice President-905 376-2882  pennie.wilhelm@hotmail.com 

Julie Chesney-Treasurer-519 300-5131 julie.chesney.at@gmail.com 

Cyndy Abell -Secretary-519 366-2317 cyndyabell55@gmail.com 
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